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CRRA Names Christian Stumpf Customer Care Manager  
New Position to Work Closely with CRRA Cities and Towns 

 
HARTFORD, Conn. – Christian Stumpf has been named operations manager-customer care by 
the Connecticut Resources Recovery Authority. In this newly created position, he will work with 
CRRA’s municipal and commercial customers to solve contract issues and develop creative 
solutions for their solid waste disposal and recycling needs. 
 
Prior to joining CRRA, Stumpf was consulting with the Yankee Atomic Power companies in the 
areas of litigation and project management. Stumpf has 15 years experience in waste 
management, including five as the American Ref-fuel plant manager overseeing the CRRA 
Southeast Project waste-to-energy plant located in Preston. There he worked closely with the 
communities and the authority to improve operations and lower tip fees.   
 
Stumpf has a bachelor’s degree in chemical engineering from the University of Massachusetts at 
Amherst. He also completed the U.S. Naval Nuclear Power Program earning the designation of 
Nuclear Plant Engineer. He is a member of the American Society of Safety Engineers, a 
Certified Safety Professional, and a member of the American Society of Mechanical Engineers, 
for which he chaired the subcommittee on testing for the Qualification of Resource Recovery 
Operators Committee. 
 
Stumpf lives in Old Lyme with his wife, Tracy, and their children, Peter and Madeline. 
 
The Connecticut Resources Recovery Authority is a quasi-public agency whose mission is to 
work for – and in – the best interests of the municipalities of the state of Connecticut. CRRA’s 
new board of directors and new management team develop and implement environmentally 
sound solutions and best practices for solid waste disposal and recycling management on behalf 
of municipalities. CRRA also runs environmental and recycling educational programs through its 
Visitors Center and Trash Museum in Hartford and Children’s Garbage Museum in Stratford. 
For more information about CRRA and its activities, visit http://www.crra.org. 
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